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• We raised and awarded $41,463 in grants and scholarships for 28 local, non-profits 
• Our Christmas Luncheon was FULL of sustaining members!
• We launched a new website
• We created a new CSL logo
• We welcomed the Class of 2014 to sustaining member status

Welcome to the inaugural issue of our newsletter!  In an effort to inform sustaining
members of League happenings, we began working on compiling updated contact
information for all sustaining members.  We hope to share this semi-annually going
forward.  If you have news to share, please email it to
CartersvilleServiceLeague@gmail.com!

2020 EXEC BOARD

The 2019-2020 league year wrapped up with
numerous successes: YEAR AT A GLANCE

• President: Leslie Mauldin (2nd from left)
• 1st Vice President: Tracey Baker (3rd
from left)
• 2nd Vice President: Nicole Burns (3rd
from right)
• Recording Secretary: Stacey Wall (far
right)
• Corresponding Secretary: Melissa
Grinage (far left)
• Treasurer: Courtney Pirozzi (2nd from
right)



Due to COVID-19 we had to quickly
adapt to keep our organization
functioning during the pandemic.  We
quickly transitioned general and board
meetings to Zoom video calls.  We
regretfully had to cancel our Spring Tea,
Spring Social, and the Boys & Girls Club
Fun Day Out.

Looking forward, this year we are
so excited to welcome 8 new girls
into the League!

Holly Finnemore (top left)
Anne Sheffield (top middle)
Adrienne Stoner (top right)
Jennifer Jennings (middle left)
Macie Hackney (middle right)
Jennifer Gross (bottom left)
Robbin Hurley (buttom middle)
Bess Womack (bottom right)

COVID-19

Due to COVID-19, we had to change
our traditional Rummage Sale,
normally held at the Civic Center. We
transitioned the sale to various,
residential yard sales. The first two
sales have yielded over $9,000! Stay
tuned for the announcements of
future sales!

NEW GIRLS

RUMMAGE SALE



We are happy to announce that one of our
newest members, Adrienne Stoner, is
expecting! Baby Girl Caroline Stoner is arriving
in January 2021! Prayers for a healthy
pregnancy and delivery!

A sustaining member continues the privilege to sponsor or endorse a potential
new member of the League. If you know someone, please email us!

Like us on on Facebook

Follow us on Instagram

Check out our website

CartersvilleServiceLeague@gmail.com

Annual Sustaining Member dues are
$50/year and may be paid via:
Pay Online: Click here!

DUES

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Mail: Check payable to Cartersville Service League to P.O. Box 1678 Cartersville,
GA 30120

WHO DO YOU KNOW? Do you know someone who would
make a great CSL member? 

CALENDAR12/1/2020- Christmas Luncheon

12/2/2020- Poinsettia Delivery  Day

4/13/2021- Spring Coffee

4/22/2021- Fern Delivery Day

10/6/2020- Poinsettia Sale Begins

2/2/2021- Fern Sale Begins

https://www.facebook.com/CartersvilleServiceLeague/
https://www.instagram.com/cartersvilleserviceleague/
https://cartersvilleserviceleague.org/
https://cartersvilleserviceleague.org/about-us/sustaining-members/

